
                JANUARY 2020 PRESIDENT’S NEWSLETTER 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
First of all, I would like to wish you all a Happy and Healthy New Year.  My thanks 
go out to Joe Rutherford for the great job he has done as president for the past 
two years.  He will be a tough act to follow.  A few quick points then I’ll let you get 
back to your naps: 

1) PRESIDENTS CUP---LOTS OF SPOTS OPEN JANUARY 13TH, THE COMPETITION 
IS GREAT AND LOTS OF FUN—FOR YOU GUYS WHO DON’T LIKE 
COMPETITION “GET OVER IT”, HANDICAPS MAKE US ALL EVEN ON THE 
GOLF COURSE. 

2) COUPLES CHAMPIONSHIP--- FEBRUARY 9TH—A REALLY GOOD TEST OF YOUR 
MARITAL BLISS 

As we transition into the new world handicap system there will many questions 
and lots of confusion, we will be addressing these issues as a board as we move 
forward.  The TLQMC web site is a great resource of information as is also the 
GHIN website. 
 
I am honored and at the same time challenged to be your prez for the next two 
years, my biggest goal is for all of us to have more fun and enjoy the game of golf. 
GOLF TIP FOR JANUARY— “MANAGE YOUR EXPECTATIONS” 
 
Thanks, 
Rich Mercatante 
President TLQMC 
 


